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THE GOOD NEWS  

 

Returning to Worship 
ñDavid and the whole house of Israel  
were celebrating with all their might  

before the Lordéò 
2 Samuel 6:5 

 

 Returning to worship in Jerusalem, after being denied that freedom for so long, David and the whole 
nation return with exuberance.  They play every instrument they can lay their hands on to sing their praises 
to God.  We too will be returning to our Sanctuary on Sunday, July 4th

, for the first time after a long ab-
sence. 
 

 Helping us raise our voices to God in praise will be Jane Wilcox Hively at the piano.  Being a 
daughter of a former Minister and Interim Minister, the Rev. Dr. Richard Wilcox, makes Jane well acquaint-
ed with our church.  Jane received her voice training from a Bachelor of Music degree from Boston Univer-
sity and a Masterôs in Music Degree from Schiller Colle-Strasbourg-France.  She has studied opera in Lon-
don, England and Celtic Harp studies in Nova Scotia, Canada.  She has used her music at the Cotting 
School for Disabled Children in Lexington, MA. and performed regularly for MUSE (Music Service the Elder-

ly) in the greater Boston area.  Jane has taught voice at St. Paulôs School in Concord, N.H. and at Brewster 
and Fryeburg Academies.  Her husband and she run ñMountain Stream Musicò and play for weddings, sem-
inars, and special occasions.  She has played for two N.H. Gubernatorial Inaugurations.  She is an accom-
plished harpist, guitarist, and dulcimer player as well as taking professional classes in playing the organ for 
3 years in Portland, M.E. 
 

 Jane has agreed to serve as our Interim Music Director, Choir Director and Soloist. for the 2021 wor-
ship season.  She looks forward to beginning Choir practice on Thursday, August 12th, at 7:00 p.m. 
with our Choir looking forward to beginning worshipping music in September. 
 

 For the foreseeable future, the parking around, and access to, our Church will be a problem.  Con-
struction has removed our parking area in front of the Brown Church, though we have been assured parking 
will be available each Sunday in the dirt area that has been created.  The  sidewalks have been removed, so 
walking surfaces will be uneven with loose gravel and dirt.  People who have mobility issues should be al-
lowed to use this area or the area behind the Church Building (on the lower level) or the parking spots on the 
drive normally used by our Pantry.  People who have no mobility issue may park behind the former Method-
ist Church (across the street from the Brown Church) or in the School Parking lot.  Those who feel these provi-
sions are not safe for them may continue to use Zoom until the construction is finished. 
 

 On Sunday, July 4th
 we will be offering Communion and singing  traditional and contemporary 

hymns while we see how music translates across the Zoom platform.  Jane Wilcox Hively will be offering 
pre-service music - - a medley of American Spiritual Selections.  We will of course return to singing our be-
loved hymns and our traditional liturgy. 
 
Looking forward to exuberance and praise, 
 
Rev. John Hughes 
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NOTICE OF SPEICAL MEETING 

 

TO: All Members and Friends of the Conway Village Congregational Church 

A Special Meeting of the Membership of the Conway Village Congregational Church will be 

held on Sunday, July 18, 2021, at approximately 11:00 am following the church service and 

via Zoom. As in the past the vote will be for members only and will be conducted by a show  

of hands and by roll call on Zoom. Please use the weekly link for the church service to partici-

pate in this vote if you are attending by Zoom.  

 

The purpose of this Special Meeting will be: 

To review the updated 2021 Budget 

To review the proposed 2022 Budget.  

To conduct any other business that may come to the floor of the meeting. 

 

Dated at: Conway, New Hampshire, on the 24th  of May 2021 

Dawn Vitters, Clerk 

 The Conway Village 

Congregational Church 
United Church of Christ 

Reverend John G Hughes, II  

PO Box 333 

132 Main Street, Conway, New Hamp-

shire 03818 

www.thebrownchurch.org 
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If you use Facebook please ñLIKEò 

our Facebook Page by clicking the 

ñLikeò button at the top of the page. 

https://www.facebook.com/

TheBrownChurchConwayNH/   

This will help folks who may not be 

familiar with our church know we are 

well liked within the community.  You will be notified on your Facebook notifications when we post 

something new. You in turn, if you choose to, can share that 

post on your page, which is very helpful in promoting           

the church, particularly for promoting our events.   

Thank you & God Bless            

 

 

Conway Village  
 

Congregational Church  
 

 Mission Statement 
 

ñWe are a community of faith in Jesus Christ,    

open to all, and by following His teachings           

we willingly serve God, our neighbors and          

each other through worship, fellowship              

and ministry.ò 

 

CVCC Office Hours 

  Monday        8:00 am-4:00 pm  

  Tuesday        8:00 am-4:00 pm   

  Wednesday   8:00 am-4:00 pm 

  Thursday      8:00 am-4:00 pm 

 

CLOSED  FRIDAYS 

 Conway Village  

Congregational 

Church  

United Church of Christ 
 

PO Box 333,   

132 Main Street  

       Conway, NH 03818 

 

Email 
info@thebrownchurch.org 

 

Website  
www.thebrownchurch.org 

 

Phone: 603-447-3851               
  

Moderator 

Carl Vitters 
 

Admin. Asst./Bookkeeper 

    Melody Bergman  

 

            

    Articles                

              Due By 

  July 21st  

Please visit our website at  

thebrownchurch.org 

http://thebrownchurch.org 

https://www.facebook.com/TheBrownChurchConwayNH/
https://www.facebook.com/TheBrownChurchConwayNH/
http://thebrownchurch.org/
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DIACONATE MESSAGE 
 

Hallelujah! 
 
 On July 4, we will be ready to hold our worship services in Church. A lot of work 
and planning has been done to make this happen. A hybrid format is being created so 
that people will have the option of being in church or continue worshiping via zoom.  
 
 A special thanks to the CVCC web team and everyone involved for making Zoom 
worship possible.  
 
Praise the Lord 
Beth Campbell 

  

 
 
 

      
 

     

DIACONATE 

Judy Workman  

Louise Saxby      

Dawn Vitters 

Suzanne Rancourt 

Beth Campbell 

Mitzi Fitch 

July Deaconess of the Month  

Beth Campbell 

Diaconate Meeting 

Wednesday, July 7th 

6:30 PM 

  The Womenôs Bible Study is      

reconvening their weekly meetings 

on Thursdays at 9:30am.            

The group will be meeting at Ella 

Hillsô house.  If you would like to 

join the group, please contact the 

office at 603-447-3851  

or email at info@thebrownchurch.org for exact location. 

Hope to see you there! 

mailto:info@thebrownchurch.org
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$ÁÔÅ Π 3ÐÅÃÉÁÌ $ÁÙȾ3ÅÒÍÏÎ 4ÉÔÌÅ 

ΨȾΨ ΦΪ 
Communion Sunday                  

ñClashing Expectationsò 

ΨȾΣΥ ΦΤ ñFlourishing Once Againò 

ΨȾΤΡ ΥΪ 
Fatherôs Day 

ñWho is By Your Side?ò 
Pulpit Supply Carl Vitters 

ΨȾΤΩ  ñThey Laughed at Himò 

*ÕÎÅ 7ÏÒÓÈÉÐ 3ÅÒÖÉÃÅ !ÔÔÅÎÄÁÎÃÅ 

 

To add someone to  

the prayer list 

Please call 603-447-3851  

or email us at  

info@thebrownchurch.org  

Please provide mailing address. 
 

Thank you 

 

JOIN US  
Fridays, 9 am 

 

 
 

 

 

Add your email address to our ñJoin Our Emailò list on our   
website to receive email notifications & to request bible 
study notices with the meeting access information.   

You may also send a request to join at  

cvccwebteam@gmail.com.    

ß Alice Clapp 

ß Cathy Currier 

ß Colleen Albert 

ß Ruth Ward 

ß Elise Keeney 

Edgerton 

ß Linda Frechette 

ß Alice Spear 

ß Sharon Campbell 

ß Lisa & Sandy 

Stowell 

ß Bernie & Jeanette 

Plimpton 

ß Judy Burgess 

7/3   Maggie McLlarky 

7/5   Joan Mathurin 

7/11  Penny Wellman 

7/12  Josh Wiggin 

7/12  Leah Twombly 

7/15  George Wellman 

7/20  Sam Getchell 

7/25  Audrey young 

Prayer Requests 

mailto:cvccwebteam@gmail.com

